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Traffic Delays on West-side Reservoir Road Tomorrow  
 
 

Travelers on the West-side Hungry Horse Reservoir Road, Forest Road 
#895, will encounter delays on Wednesday, August 20 beginning at 9am.  
Concrete blocks will be set for a retaining wall approximately one mile 
from the dam site.  This is part of on-going stabilization work along the 
West-side Reservoir Road.  Delays could be up to 1 ½ hours.  It is 
anticipated that work will be completed by 5pm.   
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